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Friday 18th June 2021
Matariki trip to The Base

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

We are very excited to have the opportunity to visit The Base to experience ‘My Matariki’, an
educational and inspiring experience. There are three different activities that the children
will participate in. These include; a Matariki discussion, experiencing the Matariki infinity room
and a star trail. They will then receive a gift upon departure once they have completed all
three activities.

We are attending this workshop as part of Matariki learning. During week 9 we will also be
working with a pēpi class (Room 20) and tukāna class (Room 27).

The trip is on Wednesday 30th June 2021. We will be leaving school at 10 a.m and walking to
the 271 Clyde Street (outside four square) bus stop where we will catch the orbiter to the
Base. We are fortunate to have BUSIT and the Waikato Regional Council providing free
transport for our students and teachers.

The workshops take approximately 1 hour. We will then return to school at approximately
1:30 p.m.

There is no cost to this event. Children will need to bring extra snacks on top of their normal
lunch as this will go in the supervised adult bags to eat while we are away.

Many thanks,
Chrissy Cottingham
_________________________________________________________________________________________

Permission must be received by Friday 25th June

MATARIKI EOTC CHILD PERMISSION FORM 2021
Please return this permission slip to your classroom teacher

I give permission for my child ______________________________ of Room ____ to participate in
the Matariki trip at The Base.

Contact Name ___________________________________ Phone: ___________________

Signed ______________________________________  (Must be signed by an adult)


